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Re: INSET Days 2020/21 

26th November 2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

During the school year 2020/21, the school must set six INSET days. As a result of Covid-19 

preparations, September 1st and 2nd were deemed ‘School Closure’ days. Therefore, the school will 

hold their first set of INSET days on: 

 Monday, 21st December 2020 

 Tuesday, 22nd December 2020 

 Monday, 4th January 2020 

 Tuesday, 5th January 2020 

This leaves a further two INSET days to be arranged later in 2021. If Welsh Government decide to class 

21st/22nd December as ‘School Closure’ days, then there will be a further four INSET days arranged for 

2021. 

I trust this extended Christmas break will provide you, and your families, ample time to arrange safe 

visits and celebrations together. Please continue to check local guidelines for safety advice and the 

school website for further information. 

Warm Regards 

 

Mr G Phillips  


